

From: Richard Guzman - NRR
To: Robert Prato
Subject: Re: Site Visits
Date: Wednesday, September 05, 2007 11:08:50 AM

I'll continue to work w/Siva and Johnny to aggressively pursue the licensee and schedule a confirmed visit. Thanks,

Rich

>>> Robert Prato 09/05/2007 10:40 AM >>>
Rich

I know I am pushing on this subject but any feedback would be helpful. I believe it is critical that we have these site visits complete before we finalize our input to allow us to finalize our output from MELCOR.

Rich

About 3 weeks ago, Barry Graber (Surry) requested that we schedule another site visit to go over the details of our effort to date, e.g., sequences, mitigative measures, etc. Based on the level of interest for interaction, I believe that PB would welcome a similar effort on our part. I finally received approval to go forward with these visits. I am planning to go with no more than two additional staff members (1 PRA and 1 MELCOR person) for a one day (about 4 hours) visit to the sites to review everything we have so far, and to gather any additional information that we may need. We will provide them with a list of information missing before showing up to the site.

What I need from you is a verification that Surry would still like this visit and the PB want this visit. I would like to plan them ASAP, Surry as early as this Thursday and PB early next week or the following week. I am suppose to be on AL next week, but will gladly make the site visit for a day if needed.

Bob

M/51